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Moving? Don’t forget to let us know.. 

   

 Stay Safe, Healthy and At Home 

 

Thank you to ARC Document Solutions in 
San Carlos. 

For this Special Edition News Letter. 

Thank you for your support 
  

  

Current Residence  
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Welcome New W.O.T.M. Members 

        Name        Sponsor                      

 Allison Boyle   Chris Carney 

Corina Brammer  Paul Edwards 

Yenney Caine   Margaret Moses 

Tamara Dale    Michelle Lavorini 

Denise Montwill   Dave Kazakoff 

Julie Prosek   Angela Wills 

Jamie Soltau   Cris Ratkovic 

Pridy Wessner   Jackie Stokes 

 

 

  

Welcome New L.O.O.M. Members 

      Name             Sponsor              

Jeffrey Brammer  Paul Edwards 

Joshua Cosgrove  Jack Burgett 

Douglas Dale   Paul Lavorini 

Jeffrey Dielle   Jackie Roberts 

Edwin Elwell   Dave Kazakoff 

Chad Jensen    Paul Lavorini 

Alexander Johnson  Tony Johnson 

Ralph Kugler   Wayne Lake  

Chris Kunz   Alisa Kunz 

Brian Long   Tom Spruitenburg 

Jonathan Milon   Dawne Susoeff 

Mike Oneill   Liz Oneill  

Brian Petterson   Jay Novinski 

Brad Spruitenburg  Tom Spruitenburg 

Steven Thomas   John Gomez 

Michael Trayler   Mark Johnson 

Klaus Wessner   James Stokes 
   

  

 

Attn: New Members and Sponsors above 
Our Get Acquainted and welcome Dinner is  

TBD   
Please give us a call to let us know if you 

can make it.. 650-355-1540 
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From the  Sr Regent: 

 

Hello Co-Workers, 
  
 As this will be my last letter. I would like 
to first let everyone know we are                 
thinking of all of you during this time, 
and to make sure you all are safe and healthy . 
 
I wish to thank my board and all my chairmen for all 
their hard work they have put in this past year. I also 
want to thank the LOOM board for all their hard 
work.  Together we made a difference. 
 
I wish to introduce the new board for the                               
2020—2021 year. 
Peggy Ussery-Senior regent 
Ellie Bowen-Junior Regent 
Chris Giglotti– Secretary/Treasurer  
Debbie willers– Recorder 
Cynthia Ussery-JR Grad Regent 
 
Please keep a look out for when we can do our                     
installation of the new board. I know they will do a 
great job.  
   
  
Sincerely 
Cynthia Ussery 
Sr Regent  
2019-2020  
                                                                                                                             
   

  

 

Letter from The Governor 

   

Hello Brothers and                                  
Co Workers 

 First, I want to  say thank you for following    
orders and sheltering in place, wearing your 
masks and staying 6’ apart. This is the fastest 
way we can get back to being together. Also I 
want to thank everyone for shopping and get-
ting takeout food from Pacifica Restaurants, 
this helps keep our community strong. I’ve been 
spending a lot of time with my Family,. Dinners 
together, board games, gardening, Honey Do 
List. Now it’s time to start back up our Moose 
Family. We will be starting food pick up orders 
on May 7th. Order times are 5-7 pm.  Steak      
sandwiches and fries only for now. Hands free 
to the box. Check in the news letter for more 
information. O.k. let’s hand out 5 free drink 
chips. For the first 5 Moose members who order 
their food and say , “I miss you guys”  I will give a 
drink chip to when you pick up your  food.       
Remember this is a time to be grateful, kind to 
others and patient.  Hopefully we will see you 
soon. 

Fraternally Yours                 
Paul Lavorini 
Governor  
2019-2020                                                                              
  

 

Attention LOOM Members!!!  

“Loyal Order Of Moose” 

General Meetings are held on the                    

2nd and 4th                                                           

Tuesday of the month at 7pm 

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 

General Meetings are held on the                                   

1st  and 3rd                                                                          

Tuesday of the month  at  6:30pm 
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Notes from the administrators office. 

In the famous words of Forest Gump. " Life is like a box of                        
Chocolates, You never know what you're going to get!" 
I think I can speak for us all. We did not sign up for this. We 
have all been impacted by the stay at home order in our 
county. Even those that are retired find this over whelming. 
While we all understand why we need to distance to stay 
safe and virus free. It's still hard to believe its real. I would like to explain as it pertains 
to our lodge. We are monitoring the San Mateo County Environmental Health             
website for any changes to the shelter in place and public gathering mandates. As 
soon as these orders are relaxed we will inform all members how we will safely proceed 
with re-opening our lodge. In the meantime all we can do is continue to follow guidelines 
and remain safe. We are still meeting remotely as a board and discussing things we can 
do and be prepared for an immediate restart. I do check the lodge phone messages                  
often. So, if there is anything you need please leave a message 650-355-1540. I will 
call you back. Our prelate Jere Morgan has been making calls to many members.                      
Asking if there's anything we can do to help. Please make sure we have good phone 
numbers and addresses. Please stay safe and protected. I hope we will be contacting 
you soon with good news regarding  re-opening. 
   Thank You to all. 
See you at the lodge !  
Fraternally Yours  
Rich Russitano 

Notes from the Recorder: 

 I would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly membership dues.  

 Here are ways you can pay. 

Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 

Send check to :  

Moose International Dues processing Center PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  

Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office...Make sure you have your member-

ship ID on your check and make check to Moose International 

Sincerely  

Debbie Willers-Blanchard 

WOTM Recorder 

2018-2019 

Problem with your card Email to memberservices@mooseintl.org 
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Sickness & Distress 

  Our Deepest Condolences to Co 
Worker Barbara Parque on the passing 
of her beloved Partner ,Brother Dave 
Canada. Dave was one of our very active 
bingo players, he will be dearly missed. 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to his 
family.  

 Our  Deepest Condolences to Co 
Worker Kathy Johnson on the passing 
of her beloved Aunt Mabel. Our 
thoughts and Prayers are with you and 
your family. May she Rest in Peace and 
fly with the angels. 

 Just letting you know we are thinking of 
you Co Worker Aimalae Nauer, we 
hope you are feeling better and sending 
heart felt thoughts and prayers to you.  

 Get well wishes to Brother Paul Salvin, 
as he was in the hospital. Hope your            
feeling better. 

              

We hope everyone is staying safe and 
healthy during this unforeseen time. 
Please let us know if there are any of our 
elder members that may need help with 
shopping or rides to Doctors                             
Appointments.  We are the Moose                    
Family that sticks together. 

 
 If you know of someone who has been ill,                     
Injured or could use a helping hand, please let 
us know.                      

Jere Morgan—                                                                                      
Prelate  LOOM                                             

 Peggy Ussery—                                                     

 Jr Regent WOTM 

650-355-1540 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Starting Thursday May 7th                 

 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm 

We will be taking                                

To go Call in orders only                                                                                                                                                                          

 Steak Sandwich and Fries   

$12.00 

Pick up will be in the back                          

parking lot.   

                                      

Please Call 650-355-1540 

This will be an on going event                 

Every Thursday, order time is from, 

5pm –7pm Only  

However you must call in your                   

order. 

Limited Quantity  

Cash Only  
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 From the Legion Committee   

 

Hello Brother Legionnaires and General Members, 

I trust you all are doing well and  following the shelter in place order as best as you can. 

It has been over a month now and we  truly miss all the fun events and to the time we 

spend together. Believe me when I say our Lodge will come back like gangbusters!  

With the uncertainty of when we will be able to reopen, I would like to ask all our Legion-

naires to put on your thinking caps and commit to helping with fundraisers and other fun 

events. The first Big event for the year will be our Installation of Officers Date to be                        

determined. We will also celebrate Pacifica Moose Lodge 1944 60th  Anniversary    

We will continue to have Line Dancing and Pancake Breakfasts.  

I would like to see more of our  Legionnaires get involved. You can chair or co-chair an 

event or help in the   planning. So much can be done with an army of volunteers 

Your Moose Legion Committee is excited to announce we are continuing with the                       

membership drive program. New Legion members will receive four $5.00 coupons value 

of $20.00 to be used for any Pacifica Moose Lodge sponsored event (one coupon per day). 

Sponsoring Legionnaires will receive $10.00 in  coupons.    

We need everyone to step forward and lend a hand. 

Sincerely Your Moose Legion Committee,                                                                                                         
Leonard Iniguez 

 

Letter from the Editor: 

Hello Brothers and Co Workers, 

First off I would like to say I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy during this unfortunate time. 
We are trying to keep everyone informed about what's going on in the lodge, we have our Facebook 
page that we try to update with information, unfortunately as of now most of our events are            
postponed till further notice.  

For our dedicated line dancers, we are in touch with Matt and Kim Kirkpatrick, as they have been  
doing a live session on Facebook Live, this is a good way to keep up with your dancing not to mention 
it’s pretty fun watching them. The last one they did they actually had a couple of cars pull over and 
get out and do a few dances with them in the street, of course 6ft apart. So keep your eyes open for 
that. Also the men and Women are still having their general meetings via Zoom, so if you are              
interested in joining in please contact Cynthia Ussery Sr Regent at 650-255-3818 or                                             
Paul Lavorini Governor at 650 355 1540. 

I would like to give a big thank you to ARC Document Solutions in San Carlos for donating this special 
edition newsletter. This printing company goes above and beyond for us in getting our newsletters out 
to you on time.  So thanks again to them. 

Thank you and be safe, 

Michelle Lavorini 
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WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

Big Bang Raffle 

$5.00  Per Ticket or                             

5 Tickets for $20.00 

Drawing will be held on  

July 2nd  7pm During                   

Thursday Night Dinner 

This is how we are able to give back to our  community and our 

very own Kids/Grandkids (Little League, School Scholarships, 

Sports, Bands, Boy Scouts and much, much more) and also for 

the up keep of our very own Lodge.                                                             

So pass the word on to friends and famiy.  

Please contact Michelle Lavorini for more information 650-784-1129  

You do not need to be present to win 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 March / April  2020 

2019/2020 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

Loyal order of Moose 

Elected Officers 2019/2020 

Governor Paul Lavorini   

Jr. Governor Leonard Iniguez 

Past Governor Bando Bonilla  

Prelate Jere Morgan 

Treasurer Dave Kazakoff  

Administrator Rich Russitano, Sr. 

Trustee  Jim Stokes 

Trustee   Anthony Johnson 

Trustee   Dan Basques 

Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms John Gomez 

Inner Guard Sam Allen 

Outer Guard    

Children’s Parties LOOM/WOTM 

 

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2019/2020 

Senior Regent                     Cynthia Ussery 

Jr. Regent                           Peggy Ussery 

Jr. Grad. Regent                 Jodi Bonilla 

Sec/Treasurer                     Chris Giglotti 

Recorder                             Debbie Blanchard 

Appointed Officers 

Guide      Ellie Bowmen  

Assistant  Guide      Patty Hartman 

Chairman 

Membership/Retention      Nancy Sweet 

Community Service             Jeanette Tevis    

Activities / Sports                Loretta Morgan       

Mooseheart/Moosehaven    Gina Meyers  

Higher Degree      Kathy Johnson 

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation 

 
Monday:       Closed 
Tuesday: 4:00pm – 9:00pm 
Wednesday:  4:00pm –10:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00pm –10:00pm 
Friday:     4:00pm - 11:00pm 
Saturday: 3:00pm - 10:00pm 
Sunday:     12:00pm – 6:00pm 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org

